
NOTICE OF MOTION 
 
 The following   Notice   of Motion has been received   in the name of 
Councillor W.J. Clarke: - 

 
“That this Council promises to carry out a full investigation about why Gedling 
Council tenants were not given adequate information regarding the recent 
housing surveys, thereby causing so much concern and distress to the 
tenants, and that this Council resolves, without delay, to apologise to the 
tenants for the stress and inconvenience caused by these actions.” 


